14838 W. Dovestar Dr.
Surprise, AZ 85374

May 8, 2015
My kidz dentist
19636 N 27th Ave Ste 403,
Phoenix, AZ 85027

Dear my kidz dentist:
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would love to start out with saying thank you for giving me the opportunity to intern at the office.  I did not write this letter to one person because I wanted to thank all of you. Thank you for taking me in and helping me understand what being a dentist is really about. I loved the positive energy that everyone had and always staying on top of things no matter how busty it gets. I believe that not so many high school students get to experience what I had and get to shadow a doctor and develop x-ray. I had the opportunity to ask questions about schooling and got the opportunity to witness few oral surgeries have so many things to thank you about but some things cannot be just written. Thank you everyone for making this an unforgettable experience and I hope to work with all of you once again someday.  

Sincerely, 


Roula Hasan 
